
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-08481

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Stephen Leahy <sleahy@backbayfx.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 11:14 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
sleahy@backbayfx.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Stephen Leahy in boston, MA

Please do not change the Independent Introducing Brokers rule. The IIB’s act as consultants and help me get the best deal at
the forex clearing firms.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/


